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Circular to Members having wind mills in Tamil Nadu 

(Reproduction of the letter submitted to the  

Director – Finance, TANGEDCO) 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 

Shri K Sundaravadhanam 

Director – Finance 

Tamil Nadu Generation & Distribution Corporation Ltd. (TANGEDCO) 

7th Floor, NPKRR Maaligai 

No.144, Anna Salai, Chennai 600002 

 

Dear Sir 
 

Release of arrears to Wind Generators – Early action requested 
 

It was kind of you to have given an audience to our Secretary General yesterday and discussed with him 

the question of payments outstanding to wind energy suppliers. 

 

IWPA is glad that you are taking steps to release payments outstanding to wind generators. We had also 

made a request of timely payments by TANGEDCO in our petition to the Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu 

during his visit to Coimbatore on February 06, 2019 (copy enclosed for ready reference). 

 

You will please appreciate that our members are unable to pay their monthly dues to the lenders on 

account of non-payment by TNEB for the energy supplied; a delay of 19 months ! 

 

We trust that the possible release of funds shortly to TNEB from Rural Electrification Corporation (REC) / 

Power Finance Corporation (PFC) / Indian Renewable Energy Development Agency (IREDA) would enable 

you to release a portion of the outstanding to wind generators on or before February 28, 2019. 

 

Looking forward to your early action. 
 

Thanking you  
 

With kind regards        

 

Yours faithfully 

For Indian Wind Power Association 

 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 

Encl.: as above                     Chairman 


